
COVID-19 

To our Valued Customers 
 
We want to reassure all of our customers  we will continue to serve you with minor business 
adjustments while the current environment is a fast-moving situation, we continue to be 
confident in our plans to safe guard our communities, Customers and  Employees.  
 
Current  Available Service  
• Our walk-in Service is Closed to the Public as of March 18, 2020 
• Our Propane Deliveries and Cylinder deliveries will continue as scheduled with 

minimized interaction between our drivers and our customers. 
• No Cash will be accepted. 
• Phone and Internet Service is encouraged. 
• For more information please contact us at by email  enersol@ntl.sympatico.ca  
 
MAMS IS OUR MOTTO 
M Maintain Distance 
A Avoid contact 
M Minimize Interaction 
S Sanitize 
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